
 

 
October 30, 2017 
 

 
BY COURIER & RESS 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:   Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 

Sudbury Maley Replacement Project 
EB-2016-0222 - Change Request #2 

 
Enclosed please find written confirmation from the TSSA in relation to the above noted 
Change Request.  TSSA in a letter dated October 26, 2017 confirms that Union’s pipeline 
design is in compliance with appropriate codes and regulations. 
 
In the event that you have any questions on the above or would like to discuss in more 
detail, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
W.T. (Bill) Wachsmuth, RPF 
Senior Administrator, Regulatory Projects 
:sb 
Attach. 
 
cc:   N. Marconi 
 Z. Crnojacki 
 R. Murray 



 

 

 
 
 
October 26, 2017 
 
Mr. Tom O’Malley, 
Union Gas Limited, 
50 Keil Drive North, 
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited Sudbury Expansion Project (OEB File No. EB-2016-0222). 
  
Dear Mr. O’Malley.  
 
We reviewed the documentation related to the referenced project, including the design and pipe 
specifications and recent increase to the wall thickness from 6.4mm to 7.1mm. Proposed project 
meets the Ontario Regulation on Oil and Gas Pipeline Systems (O. Reg. 210/01) and Code 
Adoption Documents FS-220-16.  
 
If you have any further questions, please call me. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 

 
 
Kourosh Manouchehri, P. Eng. 
Fuels Safety Engineer 
Tel.: 416 734 3539 
Fax. 416 231 7525 
e-mail: kmanouchehri@tssa.org 
      
c: Mr. Guy Castagne, TSSA 
  
 Zora Crnojacki, 
 Ontario Energy Board, 
 2300 Yonge Street, 26th. Floor, 
 Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
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